
On Monday the 17th October, Mrs Tyreman asked    

Normanby News to report a strange disappearance that 

had occurred in Foundation Stage this week.  

Mrs Tyreman, explained that the lone Wolf has been 

moving around school and causing havoc. In an exclusive 

interview with the children, (from the FS class) they had 

stated that they were: 

 ‘Very upset and would hopefully be able to find the Wolf 

very soon’. 

Rumours have spread like wildfire, as to where the    

current location of the animal is. Pictured right and    

below is some extremely strong evidence that the Wolf is 

either lost or having quite the adventure. Can you      

recognise some of these locations? The following pictures 

are real! Please keep an eye out for the Wolf, if seen can 

you report the beast’s whereabouts to Mrs Tyreman and 

her FS class. 

Have a great half term  

everyone,  

from everybody at  

Normanby News. 
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How well do you know? Mrs. Foden. 

What would be your dream car? I wanted a mini, although I now  

realise I won’t be able to fit a car seat in for my little boy,  

so a Range Rover will do! 

What is your favourite food?  

Sunday dinner, I love Yorkshire Puddings. 

What will you be doing whilst you’re off?  

Spending lots of time with my son,  

going on a trip to York and spending lots of  

time with my family. 

What is the most embarrassing moment of your career?  

When a pupil said ‘my grandma has that cardigan’ 

…I’m not a grandma. (Mrs. Foden and Normanby News children pictured above). 


